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I commissioned Hefin David MS to produce a piece of bespoke research to evaluate current relationships between education providers, industry and employers, in order to identify and build on good practice in this area, and support schools and colleges to build links with local businesses, entrepreneurs and employers.  

I have now received the report: Transitions to Employment: A Report for the Welsh Government.  I would like to put on record my thanks to Hefin and his team for this high-quality report.  I will be considering the report’s recommendations, which aim to improve the experience of learners transitioning to employment.  There will an opportunity for Members to debate the findings during the Plenary debate scheduled for 4 July.

The report has been published on the Welsh Government’s website.
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